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To whom it may concern. 
 
Ref: 2023/62/91405/W 
 
Hello, I wish to email to give my support to the proposed Lidl store in Crosland Moor. As a local resident this store 
would provide a much needed supermarket in Crosland Moor as we either have to travel to other towns to shop or 
use the more expensive local small shops. It would also provide jobs for local people, I myself may apply. 
Regards  

  
Dalmeny Avenue  
Crosland Moor  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 


